Dear William

Petition: P-04-379 Armenian Genocide Remembrance Day

Thank you for your letter of 27 March. The Welsh Government takes no view on questions
relating to foreign policy issues. The topic referred to in the petition lies outside the

competence of the Welsh Government and | suggest you raise these matters with the
Foreign & Commonwealth office.

Yours sincerely

)

CARWYN JONES



